
East Fallowfield Township 
Planning Commission Meeting 

Approved January 13, 2014 minutes 
6:30 p.m. 

 
Attendees:  Garth Monaghan     Dennis Crook 
         Jim Durborow     Joe Perzan 
        John Schwab     Richard Agatone 
 
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 
 
MOTIONS: 
 
The motion was made to appoint Mr. Dennis Crook as new Planning Commission Chairman.  Seconded. 
 
PASSED:  Unanimously. 
 
The motion was made to appoint Mr. John Schwab as the Vice Chairmen of the Planning Commission for 
2014.  Seconded. 
 
PASSED:  Unanimously. 
 
November Minutes:  The question was asked if the supervisors took the Planning Commission’s 
recommendation for the Act 176.  He was told no.  They voted and didn’t like it.  3-2 against. 
 
The motion was made to approve the November 4, 2013 minutes.  Seconded.  
 
PASSED:  One abstained. 
 
The motion was made to approve the November 18, 2013 minutes as presented.  Seconded. 
 
PASSED:  Unanimously. 
 
There was a statement of financial interests was introduced to be filled out but the comment was made 
that previously they had not filled it out since the Planning Commission were not elected officials and 
nothing had become of it.   
 
A comment was made that the trash bill had gone down.  It’s because of the recycling.  If anyone wants 
an extra recycling bin, you can go out to the township office and get as many as you want.   
 
The question was asked if the supervisors appointed a liaison to the Planning Commission.  The 
comment was made that yes – more than one.  Mark Toth, Ed Porter and Joe Pomorski were appointed.   
 
There was some discussion regarding the Hope Community project. 
 
 
 
 



A motion was made to adjourn the Planning Commission meeting.  Seconded. 
 
PASSED:  Unanimously. 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Pamela Barnes 
Temporary Administrative Assistant 
 


